
                                    
  

 
 
 
 

Pamela T. Henson, Director of Instructional Support 
 
Central Office Satellite                 Tel 251.972.6857 
1091 B Avenue                           Fax 251.972.6875 
Loxley AL  36551            
 
Dear Parent: 
 
We have the opportunity to offer to your child an excellent two-part seminar titled 
YOU ARE UNIQUE. 
 
This program, developed by Sex and Family Education, deals with self-esteem, 
goal setting, and good decision making, particularly regarding sex.  It educates 
young people about the physical and emotional consequences of premarital sex 
and gives practical ways to say “NO”. 
 
This is CHARACTER EDUCATION, not sex education!! 
 
YOU ARE UNIQUE, endorsed by educators and positively received by preteens 
and teenagers, is taught state-wide and is in demand nationally.  It complies with 
the Alabama Abstinence Law, which requires schools to teach abstinence. 
 
Copies of the material are in the counselor’s office for you to review, or you may 
call the school counselor if you have any questions.  
 
We endorse this program and feel it will be of great benefit to your child in 
helping him/her to avoid high risk behaviors and prepare for a bright future. 
 
 
_____   I GIVE PERMISSION FOR MY CHILD TO ATTEND THE PROGRAM  
              YOU ARE UNIQUE. 
 
_____   I DESIRE THAT MY CHILD NOT ATTEND THE PROGRAM YOU ARE 
UNIQUE. 
 
IF WE DO NOT RECEIVE THIS FORM BACK, WE WILL PRESUME THAT YOU GIVE 
PERMISSION. 
 
            
 Student’s Name           Parent’s Signature & Date 
 
        


